
Hi Christine,  
 
I am not going to continue on the Active Living Committee - after several years with the Task Force 
followed by the Committee, I think it's time for new blood, a new voice, from my district. Please 
consider this to be my letter of resignation, and so I will not show up to be reappointed.   
Thanks - it's been good working with this group, and I know they'll continue to do good things in the 
future! 
Kathleen Damon 
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